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 KENYA RURAL ROADS AUTHORITY  

TENDER NOTICE 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

UPGRADING TO BITUMEN STANDARDS, SPOT IMPROVEMENT AND ROUTINE 

MAINTENANCE OF VARIOUS ROADS. 

Reference is made to the Tender Notice that appeared in the Authority’s website and Mygov on The Star 

Newspaper dated 7th January, 2025.   

 

Interested Bidders are requested to note the following amendment to the Tender Notice as follows;  

 

1. Interested Bidders are advised to download the Long Advertisement and Tender Documents from the 

Authority’s website www.kerra.go.ke and PPIP Portal www.tenders.go.ke free of charge as from 

22nd January, 2025. 

 

2. The submission date and time remains as 4th February, 2025 at 11.00am.  

 

3. All interested bidders are required to continually check the Kenya Rural Roads Authority website: 

www.kerra.go.ke for any tender addendums or clarifications that may arise before submission date. 

 

4. Bidders with enquiries are encouraged to do so vide the email address procurementhq@kerra.go.ke.    
 

5. All other information as pertaining to the tenders remains the same.  

 

 

Deputy Director (Supply Chain Management) 

FOR: DIRECTOR GENERAL 
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